00236597

1136 Speer Blvd,
September 7, 1951

Mr. A. H. Wieder
Shell 0il Company
413 Denham Building
Denver, Colorado

Dear Sir:

I am enclosing herewith copy of a letter

from U. S. Guarantee Company dated August 30th
concerning the Hulda Hanson well in Weld County
Colorado.

You will recall that you and I did not seem
to understand the purpose of the letter and
you agreed to see if you could get some
information from your Wichita office.

Yours very truly,

JEC :LHB John E. Cronin, Director
Enclss 0il Inspection Department



